
UPDATED July 18, 2021 

 

COVID-19 safety protocols continue to be lifted.  Here are some changes you might see when visiting 

Holy Family: 

• The church is again open from 6:00 AM – 9:00 PM Monday thru Friday, and 7:00 AM – 9:00 PM on 

Saturday & Sunday 

• The Adoration Chapel is open again for walk-ins from 6:00 AM – 9:00 PM Monday thru Friday, and 

7:00 AM – 9:00 PM  

• Confessions have returned to the Confessional off the Adoration Chapel 

• The Archbishop’s Dispensation from the Sunday Obligation is still in effect 

• The livestreaming of Masses will continue on the parish YouTube channel 

• Registration for the Weekend Masses is no longer required and will not be available 

• Counting Parishioners at Daily Masses will no longer take place 

• The West Nave continues as non-distanced seating; the East Nave is still reserved for those wishing 

to remain socially distanced 

• The distribution of the Precious Blood is still not allowed 

• Holy Water is now available 

• Congregants may now exchange the Sign of Peace if you are comfortable 

• The presentation of the gifts will resume 

• Regular alter serving will resume when adequate servers can be scheduled 

• No congregational singing at this time 

• Face masks are encouraged but no longer required 

• Please, stay home if you feel sick or unwell 


